
RiverCenter: New ‘Purple Ticket’ Policy 
 

Parents & Guardians, 
     The RiverCenter management has informed the Academy that all local groups renting their theatre must now use a 

‘Purple’ Ticket. Purple Tickets will be used to gain access and enter the auditorium seating for both Rehearsals 

(Thursday-5/13 and Friday-5/14) and the backstage door area for dancer drop-off at the security desk. They will now 

only allow (1) accompanying individual per student to stay in the auditorium for both Rehearsals. Also, they are only 

allowing (1) accompanying individual at the entrance of the backstage (security desk check-in) to deliver or pick up a 

dancer after they have exited the dressing rooms.  

The designated ‘purple’ ticket holder must have the attached ticket with them and present it to the backstage 

security personnel at their check-in desk when entering from the 1st Ave. stage doors. 

You must retain this ticket and present it each time you enter the Dress Rehearsal and/or the entrance of the 

backstage. 

Backstage Volunteers will be issued a badge. This policy is important for the overall safety and security of our dancers 

and we appreciate your understanding. This is a RiverCenter mandate, not an Academy request, and part of the 

RiverCenter’s protocols and initiatives to safely reopen.   

It is extremely important that you keep up with this ticket for the duration of the 4-days  at the RiverCenter. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  


